
June 10, 2022 

TO:  All Employers Participating in the Bay Area Delivery Drivers Security Fund  
Plan 6A 

FROM: The Board of Trustees 

RE:  Contribution Rate Increase (Plan 6A) 

Dear Employer: 

The Board of Trustees has reviewed the Plan contribution rates for 2022 and have concluded that 
the following increase is required for Plan 6A effective August 1, 2022. 

Effective for hours worked in July 2022 and payable in August 2022, the Plan 6A 
contribution rate will be as follows: 

 $2,100.00 per employee/per month 

Your July 2022 contribution report (work period) from the Trust Fund which will be issued 
August 1 will reflect these new rates. 

Please feel free to contact the administrative office should you have any questions. 
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